SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL CITY OF BROOKINGS JANUARY 12, 1967

The special meeting of the Council was called to order at 3:15 P. M. by Mayor Bruce J. Manley.

Councilmen present were Henry Kerr and Gilbert Batty.

Reporters present were Dick Keusink and Marge Barrett.

It was announced that the lot the City Hall was to be constructed on was at one time an old pond and log dump which had been fulled. Much discussion followed regarding the possibility of the building settling. Mayor Manley then telephone Roy Erichsen, the architect. Mr. Erichsen recommended that the Coos-Curry Co-op pole digger be hired to drill six holes as deep as possible in his presence. Once the holes have been dug, he will give further recommendations on the possibility of the building settling. Councilman Batty requested an opinion from the City Attorney regarding liability between the contractor and architect in the event the building does settle at a future date after following the recommendations.

The meeting was then adjourned at 3:40 P. M.

Bruce J. Manley

Mayor

ATTEST:

Robert O. Dimmick, Jr.

City Recorder